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SURFACE WORK QEII DRIVE EAST BETWEEN PHILPOTTS AND INNES ROADS

To complete the upgrade of the westbound lanes on QEII Drive we are resurfacing 
the road between Philpotts Road and Innes Road roundabout. At a certain time this 
work is right in front of your driveway. 
The work will happen over three days, from Tuesday 9 June till Thursday 11 June. 
As this work is weather dependent it could take another day. 

Traffic Impact 
During the work access to your driveway will be limited. We are applying chipseal 
to the surface, the truck is starting near Philpotts Road on QEII Drive and will move 
east towards Innes Road. The work is happening between 8am and 5pm. 
If you have to use your car during the work hours, please park your car before 8am 
on Philpotts Road on the first day and on the finished chipseal part of QEII Drive the 
other two days. Please let us know if you have any deliveries or visitors, contact us 
on our free phone number 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz 
Please be aware of the loose gravel for the first days after work is complete. New 
seals are ‘tender’ and can be damaged easily while they are curing and loose chip is 
present.

Construction Impact
Nearby residents will hear the noise from the truck and the crew working. Please 
note that the asphalt will be applied after the chip seal has been in use for a year. 

Please take care during the 
surface work next week.                            

5 June 2020


